
May 2018 

Vacation Bible Schools 
 

Menard County 

Housing Authority 
101 W Sheridan Ave 

Petersburg, IL 62675 
(217)632-7723 

To ensure a 

timely meeting 

with a MCHA 

staff  member, 

please call to 

schedule an  

appointment  

beforehand. We 

cannot ensure a 

meeting without 

an appointment. 

——————- 

All dogs must be 

leashed when 

outside of  the 

unit  and all cats 

should stay      

indoors per our 

pet policy.  

——————— 

The First Baptist 

Church in       

Petersburg will 

be holding their 

block party on 

June 8th from    

5-8pm. 

Summer Food Program 

Area churches are anticipating 

serving lunches for           

community children at the 18 

Georg community room again 

this year. Check the 18 Georg 

front doors as well as the 

MCHA office for information 

after June 1st. 

Athens Christian Church -  June 11-15 from 6p-8p, all kids ages 

4years-6th grade. Register by emailing Shane at 

shane@athenschristian.net 

First Baptist Church -  August 6-9 from 6p-8p 

 

Back To School Program 

It’s that time of  year! We will 

be accepting forms for school 

supplies starting June 1. Forms 

will be available at our office 

as well as our website and    

Facebook page. Please have 

forms turned in to the office 

no later than July 13. For     

information on this program 

as well as other Central Illinois 

Services programs, please visit 

our website at: 

www.menardcha.org 



We’re on the web! 

www.menardcha.org 

Find us on Facebook under 

Menard County Housing Authority 

Please remember that it is your               
responsibility to call in all work order 
items to the MCHA office.  As annual  
inspections have been  conducted over 

the last few months, we are finding         
numerous repairs that tenants have not 

been reporting. As a reminder, you will be 
charged both time and material for tenant 

related damages. 

Work Orders 

We now have two wonderful 
housing counselors in office    
during the week to help with 
budgeting, credit counseling, 
home-buying information, 
and more! Call our office at            
217-632-7723 and ask for 

Pam or Teresa! 

Strong Families Celebration 

Join us on June 20th from  4-6p 

at the 18 Georg  Community 

room for a fun-filled family 

event! With free handouts, 

games, drawings for prizes, and 

food there will be something 

for the entire family. Hope to 

see you there! 

Housing Counselors On Staff 


